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Another year dawns upon us, which causes us to reflect on the old year and loo

forward to the new.
This past year the Landing Association has been remarkably busy indeed. We have |
very active in rejuvenating member and community participation with a number of fun fill

< event s. Our o0Coffee Housesd have been
100 people per event and helping us to upgrade our sound and lighting equipment. We look forware

more of the same in 2016.

The Stationhouse Museum had its first full year of being open. Val Heuman came up with a bril
Okanagan Valley OHistorical Passportd promot.i

valley. There are many plans for improving our museum in 2016. Want to help out? Give us a call.

The Association also sponsored several community events including: garage sales, art
volunteer appreciation day, a Family BBQ in t

a few.

In 2016, the Landing Association is looking forward to holding more of these types of events. L
for the OHave a Heart 0 Valentineds fundrais
Cookof f &6 i n March.

In November we held our AGM, and reinstated many of our previous Board members. We we
delighted however, to welcome Verne Shier to the Board and look forward to his input and energy .

On a sad note, we | ost 0 P-dMdmbérdlanhHile We areglarningrac
significant recognition of his Landing Area involvement and accomplishments in the near future.

On closing, | am pleased to announce the installation of our new hall floor, stage covering and
blinds. Many thanks to the significant contributions by the OK Landing Volunteer Fire Fighters Associe

and Denise Tremblay to make this all happen. Come out to your Paddlewheel Hall and take a look!!
2016 promises to be an exciting year for our Landing Association and | look forward to your valua

participation. CheerRon
tion C
President : Ron Heuman
Vice President : Diana Bainbridge  Maintenance Director: Darryl Voaklander
Secretary: Clif Heinrichs Director at Large: Verne Schier
Treasurer: Eldie Jamieson Director at Large: Terri Heinrichs
Security Director: Errol Holm Director at Large: Murray Hainer

"~ Membership , Museum & Social Events: Val Heuman
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B Many  thanks
to Jim Sparrow and his
team from
Arrow Electronics for
donating the installation
of the new ceiling fans
and to Peter Devries for
installing the mounting
blocks for free.

A

Also thanks tQ,;
Elroy Steiner for
lending us the
scaffolding to do
the job. What

a generous
community we
live in.

http://www.okanaganlanding.com



